
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 10th September    

We have had a lovely week getting to know each other! We have read and sequenced the 

story of Little Red Riding Hood and enjoyed doing some writing activities linked to this. In 

maths, we have been measuring height and length using the correct language.  

We have discussed our focus author Tom Percival and shared some of his stories. We’ve also 

talked about Working Together and come up with our class rules! 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend  

Home learning: Our topic for this half term is Out of Our Window. We will 

be learning about our local area. Take a photograph of what you can see out 

of a window of your house. Bring it in to share with the class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


